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Mr. James P. O'Reilly m

Regional Administrator, Region II -

**V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 300 -

" '

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: St. Lucie Unit 2 .

Docket No. 50-389, 10 CFR 50.55(e), 82-002
Fan Belt Problems Durino Initial Start-Up of Diesel Generator

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

On February 10, 1982, Florida Power and Light Company (FPL) notified the
Region II Office of Inspection and Enforcement, in accordance with the
requirements of 10 CFR 50.55(e), of a potential deficiency regarding the
fan belts on diesel generators 2A and 2B. An' interim report submitted to
you on November 24,1982 (L-82-517) stated that a final report would be
submitted by January 20, 1983. We are still working on this problem and
expect to submit a final report by February 8,1983.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems & Technology

REU/JO/ cab

cc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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